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 Dansville Middle School students spent the September half-day participating in a variety of 

activities related to online safety. Students had an opportunity to learn and have discussion about 
their digital footprint, online safety, and how to report issues using the OK2Say tip line. 

 
 The Student Council sponsored a dance for our middle school students. The event was well 

attended, and the kids had fun dancing, visiting with friends and enjoying refreshments. 
 

 DMS students are being recognized for going above and beyond with our monthly 7 Mindsets 
theme. Teachers nominated students who then received a certificate for exemplifying “The Time 
Is Now” as it relates to setting goals and working hard. 
 

 Our students worked together to create cards and posters for Kayden Keith as he continues to 
recover from surgery. Additionally, the athletic department donated proceeds from the last home 
football game to help his family with medical expenses. 
 

 Tania Dupuis participated in professional development offered by the Michigan Association of 
Secondary School Principals (MASSP). “In the Middle with You” are a series of monthly 
sessions focused specifically on managing the challenges facing middle school students. 


